
 

From: Angela Martin/EMB-SOC/STAFF/US/IEEE
To: smandal_biomed@ieee.org 
Cc: gudrun.zahlmann@roche.com, Laura J Wolf/EMB-SOC/STAFF/US/IEEE@IEEE, Bin He <binhe@umn.edu> 
Date: 06/15/2010 12:42 PM 
Subject: EMBS Best New Student Chapter 
  

 
 
 
This message is being sent on behalf of Gudrun Zahlmann, EMBS V.P. Member & Student 
Activities 
 
Dear Subhamoy, 
 
It is my pleasure to inform you that the Indian Institute of Technology, Kharagpur Student 
Club has been selected by the EMBS Member & Student Activities Committee as the 
recipient of the 2010 EMBS Best New Student Branch Chapter or Club Award. 
 
Please accept my congratulations on this well deserved honor! 
 
The recognition associated with this award consists of a $300 USD honorarium and 
reimbursement of up to $1,000 USD for travel, registration and accommodation expenses for 
the Chapter Chair to attend the EMBS Awards Presentation Ceremony at the Annual 
Conference.  For hotel accommodations, please see the EMBC ‘10 Conference 
Website:  http://embc2010.embs.org/accomodations.html 
 
This year's Awards Ceremony will be held on Wednesday, 1 September, during the Welcome 
Dinner of EMBC '10.  Please send an email to Bin He (EMBS President), Laura Wolf 
(Executive Director of EMBS), Angela Martin (EMBS), and me to let us know if you will be 
attending the awards presentation. 
 
In order for us to create the Awards Program it would be appreciated if you would kindly 
forward a brief biography of the Club (no more than 500 words) and a color picture of a Club 
Event or of the Club Officers(preferably in JPG format) electronically to Angela Martin at 
angela.martin@ieee.org by 7 July. Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact 
the EMBS Executive Office. 
 
I look forward to seeing you in Buenos Aires!  Once again, congratulations! 
 
Regards, 
Gudrun Zahlmann 
EMBS V.P. Member & Student Activities 
 
 


